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Dear parents/carers, 
 

As part of our strategy to improve communications, I am pleased to advise you that we will 
be moving to using our Frog platform for future communications. This will enable us to 
share information with you more quickly and efficiently and allow you to access reports, 
messages and data via the dedicated MyFrog app on your phone or other mobile device. It 
will also save parents - and the school - time and money.  
 
You will be able to view the following for your child(ren):  
 

 Messages from the school 
 Behaviour data 
 Attendance data 
 Lesson timetable  
 Progress reports 

 

 
What you need to do now  
If you have not done so already, activate your parent Frog account. It is quick and easy to 
do. All you need is the email address that the school holds on record for you.  
 
If you have already created an account, then ensure you have downloaded the MyFrog app 
and signed in. Below, are two links which will support you on this: 
 
Creating your Frog account: 
https://www.greenshaw.co.uk/information/school-life/home-learning/parent-dashboard 
 
Setting up and using the MyFrog app:  
https://www.greenshaw.co.uk/information/school-life/home-learning/myfrog-app  
 
If you are having trouble logging in, it may be because we do not have your current email 
and mobile phone number on record. Please email info@greenshaw.co.uk to update your 
details.  
 
We hope that you will find MyFrog a great way to keep up to date with what is going on at 
school.  
 
 
Greenshaw High School 

 

 
 

https://www.greenshaw.co.uk/information/school-life/home-learning/parent-dashboard
https://www.greenshaw.co.uk/information/school-life/home-learning/myfrog-app
mailto:info@greenshaw.co.uk

